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 The Assembly Regulated Professions Committee reports 

favorably Assembly Bill No. 2581. 

 This bill allows a licensed school of cosmetology and hairstyling 

to administer its courses with theory-related subject matter to 

registered students through distance learning technology. A course 

that involves instruction using practical demonstration can only be 

provided in-person. Under the bill, distance learning means those 

courses taught by a licensed school of cosmetology and hairstyling 

to a registered student who is at a location separate and apart from 

the school. 


